
 

Grade – 4th  

                       Date:- 24 /02/2021 

 Dear Parents, 

Greetings …. 

Hope you all are fine and constantly taking care of yourself and your family 

members during this pandemic period. We stand committed to continue to 

provide quality education, including the Online Teaching so successfully, till we 

are in a position to restore regular class teaching and regular schooling.My thanks 

to you for being very supportive, with the school management and the teachers 

and for promoting your child to focus on the academics.  

After long awaited moment during pandemic and with all odd situation we got 

the C.B.S.E affiliation(AFFILIATION NUMBER 430464). We have also appointed 

School Counselor, Music Educator, Special Educator, Wellness Manager etc., 

which are mandatory, as per the guidelines. 

The CBSE focuses on overall development of the child. Holistic development can 

be achieved only when the child is exposed to all the areas of the curricular and 

co-curricular activities. It is very important to help child participate in overall 

development apart from the routine academics.  Tripada always trigger into 

quality education and focus on the Child’s development. Students and teachers 

have put their complete effort and met all the challenges in the education.We 

tried to manage academics and also done the assessment to evaluate each and 

every  student. 

The academic year 2020-21 has now come to an end. All the students have made 

an effort to put their best in their journey towards success.  The students of Grade 

4th are now going to put their step in  Grade 5th  . In Tripada English School we 

have CBSE Board from Std 1st to 10th.  Parents are requested to fill the form of  

CBSE Board at  Accounts Office till 10th March. 



The provisional academic fee for Grade 5th C.B.S.E will be Rs.36,750/- 

approximately. The activity fees will be Rs.7,200/- for a year, which is optional ( 

would appreciate if your ward participates for overall development ) .  

Please enroll your child for Grade 5th . The student who is willing to go elsewhere 

has to give the application for Leaving Certificate before 31st March, 2021. In case 

if no application, we will assume you are willing to continue in the school and 

then the fees will be applied . The new academic session 2021-22 will commence 

from 1st week of April 2021 along with new guidelines and S.O.P for CBSE and 

state Government. 

 The management will have the right to reschedule in any adverse situation.  

 

Principal 

Dr.Pratiksha Parikh. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




